
June 18, 2020 

 

Indian Hills Family,  

It has been so great to worship with you both in person and 
online these past few weeks. As you may know, we have 
been slowly returning to worship by transitioning in phases. 
We have implemented Phase 1 which included the current 
format of Sunday morning worship with a number of 
adjustments. We are planning on implementing Phase 2 of 
the return process on July 12​th​ which will include 

● The return of Sunday School/Small Groups 
● Nursery Available with Reservations required 
● The return of Children’s Church on Sunday morning 
● The Return of Wednesday night activities for all ages (No meal) 

We are still encouraging all members and guests to adhere to safe social distancing during all activities 
at the church campus. We still strongly encourage all members and guests who are not feeling well to 
remain at home and join us online either via Facebook, Youtube, or Zoom. If you are still uncomfortable 
with returning or have preexisting conditions that may cause you to be vulnerable, we completely 
understand your decision and will do our best to continue to provide online platforms for our services 
and activities. Some of you may have noticed our new website that we rolled out a few weeks ago. You 
can find the website with all the links to our social media at ​https://indianhillsbc.com/​ .  

I also want to encourage each of you to utilize our online giving platform that our financial team worked 
hard to establish. Through your online banking, you are able to continue your giving through Zelle. All 
you have to do is open up your banking website or app and click on the transfer button, and use Zelle to 
transfer to Indian Hills. The way to search for Indian Hills is by typing in ​office@indianhillsbc.com​ and 
you will find the Indian Hills account. Thank you for your continual financial giving to continue reaching 
the neighborhood and the nations with the Gospel.  

If you need anything or know of anyone that may be in need, please let us know. Again, we are 
continuing to monitor the numbers here in Dallas County and will make adjustments as needed.  In this 
time of uncertainty, we need to continue to minister to the needs of others and be the light that God 
has called each of us to be. Know that we are praying for you to continue to be a city set on a hill that 
cannot be hidden (Matthew 5:14).  

 

Blessings, 

Jordan Villanueva  
Pastor 
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